
Savona Terminal Auto port concession has been
extended a further 17 years

26 September 2019

Savona, 26 September 2019 - The Western Ligurian Sea Port Authority and Savona Terminal Auto
have  undersigned  the  new  port  concession  agreement,  extending  the  concession  period  by  an
additional 17 years, with the official go-ahead to the implementation of the Grimaldi Group 7-million
euro investment programme for the construction of a new multi-level  vehicle storage warehouse
equipped to accommodate 2500 vehicles and an area along the quay to cater for heavyweight vehicles
in import-export.

The terminal, which covers a 42,000 sqm-area in the historic port basin of Savona severely hit by the
violent seastorm of 28 October 2018, features a portfolio of clients includes the major automobile
companies such as Volkswagen, Seat, Audi, Ford and Maserati.


